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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning August 17th, 2020, contractor R. Cloud will start the street patch on 
Maplewood Drive, west of Beauregard Avenue. Maplewood Drive will be shut down to 
traffic at the location of repair. Traffic will be detoured down Beauregard back to 
Maplewood Drive. Once this job is complete, they will begin to repair the street at 4510 
Maplewood Drive. Local traffic will be detoured around Beauregard back to Maplewood 
Drive. 


